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On sale at the office is the book of homilies I just published, entitled, STORIES ON THE 

JOURNEY: A HOMILETIC BIOGRAPHY, published by Christian Lighthouse publishing. 
The cost of the book is $12 and all the proceeds go to the parish – this is one of my 
contributions towards doing my part in the ministry. (The Cycle B Volume arrives later 
this year!!!) You can also purchase them on Amazon.com at the following link: 
https://www.amazon.com/gp/aw/d/1532765835/ref=mp_s_a_1_10?qid=1462580446
&sr=8-10&pi=AC_SX236_SY340_QL65&keywords=peter+jankowski 
 
The sequel to my book with be available later this year. More information TBA. 
 
Rather than attaching the Bulletins, Homilies and Newsletters as I have done in the 
past, I think it best to just send them as links from our www.stpatsjoliet.com website so 
that the files I am sending out are not so large. This way, those with limited sized 
inboxes will not have a problem getting these communications. Thanks for 
understanding! 
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Here is the bulletin for March 11-12, 2017: 
http://www.stpatsjoliet.com/_modules/document.php?action=downloaddocument&
fid=647 
 
To access all the bulletins, you can go to: 
http://www.stpatsjoliet.com/documents/collection/bulletin 
  
Here is the homily for March 1, 2017 (Ash Wednesday): 
http://www.stpatsjoliet.com/_modules/document.php?action=downloaddocument&
fid=644 
 
Here is the homily for March 4-5, 2017 (The First Sunday of Lent): 
http://www.stpatsjoliet.com/_modules/document.php?action=downloaddocument&
fid=645 
 
You can access all the homilies by clicking on the following link: 
http://www.stpatsjoliet.com/documents/collection/fr-pete-s-homilies. 
  
Have a blessed week! 
  
God Bless, 
  
Rev. Peter G. Jankowski 

Pastor, St. Patrick’s Church 
“Gloria Dei Vivens Homo” (The Glory of God is living in Man) 

‐ St. Irenaeus of Lyons 
  

 
1. On March 11, Fr. Pete will be hearing ALL DAY CONFESSIONS and hosting an ALL 

DAY ADORATION from 8:00 a.m. until Midnight. All are encouraged and invited 
to attend. 

2. Please remember that DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME goes into effect next Saturday 
night and that the Masses will be celebrated accordingly. 

3. We are looking for 100 HAMS to feed the needy of our Food Pantry for Easter. 
Thanks in advance for your generosity. 
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4. Our HOLY WEEK CHOIR will be practicing over the next three Wednesday nights 
at 7:00 in the Church. You are most invited to participate in this important 
ministry. 

5. On March 19th, we also will be hosting our annual ST. JOSEPH’S TABLE after the 
10:00 Mass, an Italian-Polish custom which asks it participants to join us for a 
meatless dinner and donate items to our Food Pantry in the process. 

6. A few seniors at our parish have asked if we could UPGRADE OUR BATHROOM 

FACILITIES in the gym building to make them handicap accessible. The cost for 
doing so will be about $5,000. If anyone is able to help us with this project, we 
would be most appreciative. We also are looking for ADOPT A TREE donations for 
$500 each and someone to help us CLEAN OUR DRAPES (are required by 
insurance) for $3,000. 

7. ST. PATRICK’S DAY DISPENSATION. For those who wish it, Fr. Pete offers a 
dispensation from a meatless Friday on March 17th as long as another meatless 
day is taken during the week. 

8. PARISH DIRECTORIES can be picked up in the sacristy.  
 

Fr. Tim Andrés, Fr. Vytas Memenas, Jeanine Acuff, Joan Bannon, Joe Barello, Alejandra 
Becerra, Virginia Borio, Anne Buldak, Frank Butera, Mae Delaney, Bernice Demmick, 
Richard Duke, Ray Fenili, Russ Gable, Dan Green, Don, Dolores & Rich Jankowski, 
Kathy Kelly, Andrea Magosky, Christine McKitrick, Tom Meyer, Deborah Nobles, 
Eleanor Orr, Brenda Perez, Jack & Mary Lou Querio, John & Jean Roach, Enedina 
Salazar, Leticia Salinas, William Shega, Bernie Spieler & Scott Stackulak.  


